
 

 
Provider Alert 

 
Regional Forums for Stakeholders in the Public 

Behavioral Health System 
 

August 28, 2014 
  

Please plan to join us for one of our Regional Forums! The sessions will address 

issues of interest within the Public Behavioral Health System (PBHS) The programs 

are available to providers, as well as consumers and all other PBHS stakeholders. 

 

The program will be presented at four locations throughout the State and CEUs will 

be available for clinicians to attend.  There are two ½ day sessions being offered for 

this series.  Feel free to attend the morning or afternoon (or both).  Registration is 

easy!  Just complete the attached registration form and fax back to us or call:  

 
Donna Shipp at (410) 691-4016 for the 

UMBC Research and Technology location or the Salisbury, MD. Chamber of 
Commerce location 

 
Or 

 
Sharon Jones at (410) 691-4055 for the 

 Anne Arundel Community College location or the Frederick County Workforce 
location 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

Below is a listing of the scheduled dates and locations: 

 
September 22, 2014—UMBC Research and Technology, Catonsville, MD   

September 29, 2014– Anne Arundel Community College, Arnold, MD  

October 7, 2014— Frederick County Workforce, Frederick, MD  

October 8, 2014— Chamber of Commerce, Salisbury, MD  

 
This information will also be available by visiting the ValueOptions Maryland website 
at http://maryland.valueoptions.com/ . 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Providers, State Agencies, Consumers, Families, Advocates Are Welcome!* 

http://maryland.valueoptions.com/

